
Research Participants Needed for Study Of Early Onset Breast Cancer 
  
A research study is being conducted at The Feinstein Institute for Medical Research, part of Northwell 
Health, to learn more about how genetic variants act and are influenced by other genes or environmental 
factors in the development of breast cancer before the age of 40 years. The researcher, Annette Lee, PhD is 
recruiting women with and without BRCA mutations  who were diagnosed with early onset breast cancer to 
participate in this study. 
  
The purpose of the study is to learn more about how  genetic variants influence the development of breast 
cancer in women under the age of 40 years.  Ultimately the researchers hope this knowledge can prove 
useful for determining individual risk of developing early onset breast cancer. 
  
To participate in the study, you must be over the age of 18, and have been diagnosed with breast cancer 
before the age of 40.   
  
If you choose to participate, you will be asked to provide a saliva sample (less than 1 teaspoon) and provide 
information about yourself, your medical history and your family history.  The sample and information you 
provide will be used for this study and also stored in a specimen bank for use in additional future studies.    
 
 
 

 To learn more about this study, please contact the study nurse at 516-562-8377  or tdp@northwell.edu 
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